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RENOWNED adventurer Kingsley
Holgate has promised to take the mes-
sage that children are “sick and tired”
of what is happening to southern Afri-
ca’s thinos to the world.

Thousands of drawings and messag-
es — created by children in South Afri-
ca, Mozambique and Swaziland as part
of the Rhino Art: Let the Children’s
Voicesbe Heard project—willbe hand-
ed over to the United Nations and Cites
(the Convention on International
Trade in Endangered Species).

Speaking at the unveiling of a giant
rhino horn installation, covered in the
children’s art, at King Shaka Interna-
tional Airport yesterday, Holgate said
his decision to hear what the youth had
to say was born out of his recent Izinta-
ba Zobombo expedition.

He and his team travelled the length
of the Lubombo range of mountains,
to the Kruger National Park and nearby
private reserves, along the border with
Mozambique, to the Parque Nacional
do Limpopo and private reserves down
to Komatipoort in Mozambigue, and
visited nature reserves in Swaziland
and Northern KwaZulu-Natal.

Kids speaking for rhinos
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“This rectangle is the largest area of
wild rhinos in the world and it is under
attack as never before” Holgate said.

Using simple A3 pieces of paper with
the image of a rhino on it, he and his
Rhino Art team have encouraged more
than 120 000 children to voice their
thoughts and feelings about the
scourge of thino poaching and the ef-
fect it is having in their communities.

Messages from young people living
near the Kruger Park included: “We
want to respect our rhinos like we re-
spect Nelson Mandela” and “We need
to ensure that our grandchildren’s
grandchildren can enjoy the rhino,”
Holgate said.

Dr Bandile Mkhize, of KZN Ezemve-
lo Wildlife, agreed, adding that KZN
Ezemvelo Wildlife would be hosting an

_ International Youth Rhino Summit on

World Rhino Day (September 22) at
Umfolozi in Zululand. .
» If you would like to find out more
about the Rhino Art project contact
Grant Fowlds, Rhino Art co-ordinator,
at 083 264 1978 or e-mail
grant@rhinoart.co.za. :
You can also check out the Facebook

_page/RhinoartAfrica.
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